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Public Comments Delivered to the Board of Pilot Commissioners of the Ports of Harris County, Texas
December 12, 2017
On December 12, 2017, Joel Dejean made public comments to the Board of Pilot Commissioners of the Ports of Harris County, Texas.
Citizens are given 3 minutes “to speak relating to agenda and non-agenda items. To comply with provisions of the Open Meetings Act, the Board may not deliberate on items discussed under this agenda item.”
The following Commissioners and staff were present:
Janiece Longoria, Chairman
Dean E. Corgen, Commissioner
[bookmark: _GoBack]Stephen H. DonCarlos, Commissioner
Clyde E. Fitzgerald, Commissioner
Roy D. Mease, Commissioner
Roger Guenther, Secretary
Erik Eriksson, General Council

According to the official minutes of the Board:
(PB-2017-1212-03) Chairman Longoria recognized Joel Dejean, Schiller Institute, who addressed the Port Commission.

Unfortunately, there is no transcription of Dejean’s Public Comments.



All City Council meetings are videotaped by the Council and are made available on Houston Television (HTV) via (Comcast Ch 16), Phonoscope (Ch. 73 & 99), Sunndnlink (Ch. 14), and AT&T’s U-verse (Ch. 99), and in archive by date at https://www.houstontx.gov/htv/citycouncil.html 

